This half term the Year 2 topic will be...

Nepal
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In Science we will look at the changes in our local environment as we move into the season of Spring, using our senses to help us. We will use this to help us with our poetry writing.





In English we will continue to look at punctuation and grammar, focusing particularly on using possessive apostrophes in our writing, and writing different types of sentences. We will write Spring poems using noun phrases and similes. We will continue to practise joining our letters when writing, learn new spellings and practise our phonics every day. We will read in a group twice a week, and talk about what we have read. We will read a range of books and poems.


We will use an a visit from Tony and Estelle Adams, regular visitors to Nepal, as a focus for our topic linked writing about the country.








In Maths we will learn different ways to solve multiplication and division calculations and word problems, and look at the link between multiplication and division.  We will have a weekly mental maths quiz, and this will include questions on the 2, 10 and 5 times tables. We will start to investigate fractions – halves/quarters and thirds of shapes and amounts.


We will also be learning about telling the time using analogue and digital clocks and measuring length and height in metres and centimetres.








In Art we will use observational drawing to record signs of Spring.


In DT we will make Brazilian bonbons.








In ICT we will be focusing on how to stay safe when using the Internet and using the internet to research facts about Nepal.








In PE we will be having tennis sessions with Trevor Senior.


The children will continue to take part in Action Van sessions during enrichment.





In Geography we will use a globe to locate the equator and two poles. We will use atlases to locate and name the 5 oceans and 7 continents of the world.


In RE we will learn about Easter. 





In PSHE we will be continuing to use the Jigsaw scheme. Our focus this half term will be Healthy Me.


We will continue to have regular circle times.








In Music we will be continuing to learn how to play the recorder. We will listen to Nepalise style music and use this to inspire us when creating our own music using percussion instruments.











